CITY OF GRAND HAVEN
519 WASHINGTON AVENUE
GRAND HAVEN, MI 49417
616-935-3276

SUSTAINABILITY AND ENERGY COMMISSION
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

The July 11, 2024, regular meeting of the City of Grand Haven Sustainability and Energy
Commission has been canceled. The next regular meeting is scheduled for Thursday, August 8,
2024, at 6:00 PM, Grand Haven City Hall, 519 Washington Avenue, Grand Haven, MIL.

Eric Law
Water Filtration Superintendent
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